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Good afternoon, Mr. Baker, 

Dorothy Menasco 
Friday, April 19, 2024 1 :22 PM 
1oel.baker@fpl.com' 
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Per our telephone conversation, you have been removed as a party of record in Florida Power & Light 
Company (24c Juno). Thank you for bringing this to our attention. 

Sincerely, 

~ ;rothjf 9/d;;;ul6eo 
Office of Commission Clerk 

Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Blvd. 

Tallahassee, Florida 32399-0850 
(850) 413-6770 

PLEASE NOTE: Florida has a very broad pub lic records law. Most written communications to or from state offic ia ls regarding 
state business are considered to be public records and will be made available to the public and media upon request. 
Therefore, your e-mail communications may be subject to pub lic disclosure. 
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